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To the KOTESOL Nominations and Elections Committee: 

 
I have known Christopher Miller for over four years; during all of this time, he has been an quite active 

member of KOTESOL – both on the chapter and national levels. 

 

In his various positions on the Busan-Gyeongnam Chapter executive, especially as President, Chris has 

contributed to the development of the chapter’s activities and membership. At present, he is doing a 

commendable job as Treasurer for the Seoul Chapter. 

 

At the National level, Chris has stepped up to the challenge when the National Council was in need of 

filling a vacancy in the chair position of the Publicity Committee. A year later, when a vacancy in the chair 

position of the Research Committee occurred, Chris stepped forward to fill it. And in doing so, he elevated 

the activity of the committee beyond their previous level. 

 

However, my closest association with Chris within KOTESOL has been through the Publications 

Committee. Chris served as Associate Editor of The English Connection (TEC) for two years, and during 

that time, one of his very important duties was the recruitment of quality articles for the magazine. During 

this time, TEC went from having a hard time finding enough quality articles to fill the pages of TEC to 

having a surplus of interesting quality contributions. For this, the credit goes to Chris. 

 

Recently, Chris has become increasingly active in submitting to and having his academic works accepted 

to KOTESOL’s academic publications. 

 

Additionally, the position of Secretary requires that the Secretary not only record the minutes of KOTESOL 

National Council meetings but to also keep an archive of our extensive collection of these documents. His 

experience in his administrative position at his school, as Head Teacher of NEST Staff, will also be helpful 

in his secretarial duties. 

 

Due to Chris Miller’s broad experience with and demonstrated dedication to KOTESOL, I submit this letter 

of support for Chris for the position of KOTESOL National Secretary. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

KOTESOL First Vice-President 

Publications Committee Chair 

358 Chungang-ro, Dong-gu 

Gwangju  61402 


